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Class Nine
                                                                                  Friday 2nd October 2015.
Project 
Remember that for your next homework we would like you to research an explorer that we haven’t learnt about yet. How about learning about explorers from the past such as Christopher Columbus or John Smith? Or if you would like to know about more recent exploration, how about researching Ranulph Fiennes, Ed Stafford or Bear Grylls? You should research the explorer’s background, where they explored and what they found.
You can present your work in any way you choose but please have your research project ready to bring into school on Friday 9th October. Lots of luck with your research adventure!
Reading
Please ensure that you keep filling in your Reading Record. Remember that in Class 9 we have ‘Reading Record’ Dojo’s up for grabs – you get one point every time you read to an adult and they make a comment in your record! 
We will use your Reading Records to help us decide who will be our Bookworms of the Month. September’s Bookworm of the month was Betsy Leach – well done Betsy!
Spelling

This week we looked at spellings with the suffixes –ible and –able. By Monday 5th October please can you complete the wordsearch and practice the spellings for the next session. 

Maths
Next week we will be drawing and measuring a range of angles and also starting to use some different methods of multiplication.
English
Next week we will be looking at persuasive texts, exploring the different types of persuasive writing we see every day and identifying the common features to include in our own writing.
Other Notes
To all those doing bikeability next week, remember to bring your bike to school on Tuesday and Wednesday!
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